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The situation

▪ RR/SRR websites today are technically 

outdated

▪ RR/SRR encounter several difficulties 

when updating content on website

▪ Maintenance of the websites is not 

centralize

▪ Content and layout are not inline with 

OIE global website

Why are we renovating the Regional Websites?



The solution

▪ Implement a platform that will 

integrate all 5 websites

▪ Integrate the structure and design 

of all 5 websites

▪ Give easy access for updates

▪ Integrate features coming from the 

OIE main website

▪ Accompany all regions individually

▪ Centralize the maintenance and 

support in HQ

What are the objectives of the renovation?



The implementation
What have we been doing?
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Provisional action plan
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• Workshop for mapping

• Development

• Training on backend

• Transfer of initial content (for 

Europe)

REGION

• Transfer of content

• Fixing of bugs

• Addition of modules for specific needs

• Integration of project content (such as EU 

Welfare platform)

• Maintenance

Evolution



Access from

OIE website



HOW ?
✓ Direct access to AW platform for OIE

✓ GF-TADs pages transfered

✓ EN / RU pages



State of play as of December 2018

Supplier consultation for the renovation of the 

regional websites

✓ Opening Committee held on December 7th

✓ Only two offers received

• four service providers did not respond due to lack of time

• According to OIE procedure for a Call for Proposal, a minimum 

of 3 proposals shall be received in order to continue with the 

selection of supplier

✓ Consultation with other suppliers about their availability to 

respond in January

➢The Committee decided to postpone the procedure to mid-

January to ensure a wider choice



Consequences

✓ The project will start the development phase the first week of 

February instead of mid-January as previewed

✓ But… the website for Europe will remain as a priority to work 

with, using the website of America as a reference

✓ There are no issues with the funding : OIE validated with 

Switzerland the use of the budget for this project

State of play as of December 2018



Questions?



12, rue de Prony, 75017 Paris, France 

www.oie.int

media@oie.int  - oie@oie.int 

Thank you for your attention

Djahne Montabord

OIE Sub-regional representation for Central Asia


